Norris, Sara

From: Kelly, Sean

Sent: Thursday, October 03, 2013 11:50 AM

To: Information

Subject: FW: Proposed Hydraulic Fracturing at Gros Morne

Western NL SEA comment

From: Jess Boll

Sent: Wednesday, July 17, 2013 6:34 PM

To: Kelly, Sean

Subject: Proposed Hydraulic Fracturing at Gros Morne

Dear Mr Scott Tessier,

I would like to take a moment to express my discern at the lack of regard for the internationally recognized National Park,
Gros Morne. | feel it speaks volumes that the UNESCO World Heritage Committee saw fit to express concern about the
future of this Natural Heritage Site. The status given to this locale is indicative of the importance of this site, and as such |
feel implored to voice my disappointment at the lack of respect for this UNESCO World Heritage Site. | would ask that all
consideration of hydraulic fracturing be arrested and abandoned. The loss of such a site would express exactly where
Canadians place their value. For my part, | would like it to be known that | value Gros Morne.

Jessica Bolle




